From: Heyman, George ENVIEX

To: Frampton, Caelie ENV:EX
Subject: Fwd: Climate Leadership Going Forward
Date: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 17:52:57

Please let Andrew and Mayor Richard Walton know I'll be at the breakfast.
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Heyman.MLA, George LASS:EX" <George.Heyman. MLA @] >
Date: September 20, 2017 at 3:05:30 PM PDT
To: "Heyman, George PREM:EX" <George.Heyman @ gov.bc.ca>

Cc: "Frampton, Caelie PREM:EX" <Caelie.Frampton @ gov.bc.ca>
Subject: FW: Climate Leadership Going Forward

From: Andrew Weaver [mailto:andrew.weaver@ greenparty.bc.ca]
Sent: September 20, 2017 3:01 PM

To: Richard Walton, Mayor <waltonr@dnv.org>; Heyman.MLA, George

<George.Heyman MLLA @leg.bc.ca>
Subject: Re: Climate Leadership Going Forward

Hello Richard, I had indeed seen that piece. It’s quite disturbing.
I’m not sure if I will be at the Mayor’s breakfast.$-22
See you at UBCM.

Andrew

On 2017-09-20, 2:52 PM, "Richard Walton, Mayor" <waltonr@dnv.org> wrote:

Not sure if either of you gentlemen has seen this article. It disturbed me
greatly. Hopefully the Climate Change Secretariat has significantly more
independence than this analysis indicates...... hope to see you both at the
UBCM breakfast we are hosting on Tuesday.....best wishes
guys....Richard Walton

http://www.policvnote.ca/climate-leadership-plan-big-oils-boardroom/

Andrew Weaver
Leader, Green Party of BC
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